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A Worksession was held March 3, 2003 at 7:30 PM at the Heidelberg
Township Municipal Building.

Harry Rodgers, Paul Hilbert, Larry Sterner, Steve McKonly, Scott

DeBell, Norma Markle, Tim Staub, Tim Hansen and Paul VanNoord were
present,

* Tim Staub explained the proposed ACT 537 Plan is in it's final
stages and is read to be submitted to York County Planning
Commission for their recommendations. The well sampling was
questioned. DEP is requiring the Township to submit a plan.
For approximately 52 homes in the Porters area would cost
approximately $ 900,000.00. Funding will be through grants.
The next step will be to get an income survey done for the

area. A meeting will be held with RCAP, Penn Vest, RUS and
CBDG grants, to see what is available.

¥89209

* Discussed use of ball field and recration area

Meeting adjourned at 8:42 PM.
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